
MUZAFFARPUR INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY 

Muzaffarpur 

Notice No.: MITH3&H4/04 

NOTICE 
Hostel No. 03 & 04 

Warden 
Hostel No. 03&04 

MIT Muzaffarpur 

All boys Students of 2019 batch are hereby informed that they have 

to vacate there hostel on or before 31th August 2023. We cannot extend 

this date as 1s year classes will start soon and students need to shift at the 

earliest. Plan your travel accordingly so that you will not indulge yourself 

in any last-minute chaos. 

All the best for your bright future !! 

Dated: 19/08/2023 



{ "type": "Document", "isBackSide": false }

